
I am a homeschooling mom, and small business owner, who believes in the educational 
freedom that homeschooling allows.  

 

I strongly OPPOSE HB 1540 

 

The person (state or other entity) who provides the funding, will want to control how it’s 
used. Homeschooling parents wish to school their children without the regulation strings 
that would come with any "free" money.  

 

This bill would likely call for regulation, mandated curriculum, increased testing, and loss 
of data privacy. Do not push North Dakotan children into uniform products of the state, 
which would force transparency and accountability on taxpayer-funded projects. 
Homeschooling parents do not want this. 

 

As a homeschooling parent, we should fight for the right to homeschool in peace and 
freedom. We do not believe that one educational plan fits all children and parents should 
be empowered to make that determination based on their child’s unique gifts, talents, and 
needs. 


